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Bringing out the Best in Everyone. 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ Thessalonians 5:11 

 

           Date: 12th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a very happy and prosperous new year. 

 

It has been lovely welcoming the children back to school this week and seeing how 

happy they are to be back in class with their friends. They have returned with great 

attitudes to learning and ready for a busy and successful term ahead. 

 

Online Safety  

Please click on the link below to read this month’s online safety newsletter, there are 

some very useful tips on setting up new devices and parental controls. 

  

https://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/23086734  

 

 

 

Our personal development goal this week is try new things. This 

week we have been talking about new year’s resolutions and 

new challenges we would like to set ourselves for the year 

ahead. Well done to the following children who have tried 

something new this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

YR Elliott: settling in well to nursery 

Y1 Alfie N: being focused with all his work all the time 

Y2 Teddy: being focused and always ready to learn 

Y3 Fearne: trying new ways to concentrate on her learning 

Y4 Bear: trying new things at lunchtime  

Y5 James: super focus all week! 

Y6 Archie: contributing great ideas in literacy 
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Next week’s menu is WEEK 2 

https://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/22875507  

 

Please see the attached poster for our Italian themed menu next Thursday. 

 

 

 

                     Our Star Hand Writers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Class Dojo Champions this week are the House Martins. Well done for  

always being ready, respectful and safe.  

 

Wrens & Bluebell 

Nursery 

Robins House Martins Kestrels  

198 486 847 413 

 

 

Year 6 Only- SATs Club 

SATs club will start from next Tuesday 16th January and will run every Tuesday until the 

SATS assessments in May. It is strongly recommended that all children attend this club 

regularly. 

 

Tilston School Association  

The first TSA meeting of the new year will be next Tuesday 16th January at 1:30pm. All 

parents are welcome to come along and share ideas for future fundraising and 

enrichment activities for our school. 

 

After School Club 

Demand for places in after school club is currently very high. Please cancel any 

bookings you no longer require.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Joss 

Year 1 Charlotte 

Year 2 Marley 

Year 3 Anna  

Year 4 Harrison  

Year 5 Noah 

Year 6 Harri 
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Our annual register inspection will take place on Tuesday 

23rd January 2024. Cheshire West and Chester will monitor 

our overall attendance and review policies and 

procedures to ensure they are implemented in school. 

 
 
 

 

 Prayer of the week: Sienna and Archie  

Dear God, 

Thank you for new beginnings. 

Thank you that we can start afresh this year. 

Help us to achieve the things that we hope for in this coming year. 

Thank you. 
Amen. 

 

Wishing you all a lovey weekend.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Wrens 

 

95% 

Robins 97.1% 

 

House 

Martins 

99.6% 

Kestrels 97.9% 

 

 

 

It’s great to see 

everyone working so 

hard to achieve our 

97% target. 

 

We can only do this if 

we all work together! 
 

Our attendance for this 

week is 

 

97.4% 
 

Our attendance for the 

year to date 

 

96.8% 
 

Attend Today, 

Achieve Tomorrow… 

Everyday Counts! 
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